
150 West Madison

Lombard Il 60148

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Neil:

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.

I request a copy of the following documents:

The contract for special needs will be in effect for 2025-2026 school year. Also, a copy of
months August 2024, September 2024, October of 2024 invoices that have been paid including

the detail pages that support the invoices. Please provide this to me: Robert S Beck, at 321 W St

Charles Rd Villa Park IL. 60181or email the information to me at r.beckjr@kabert.com

In order to help to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that I am the Director of

Operations at Cottage Hill Operating Company. I am affiliated with a private corporation and am
seeking information for use in the company's business.

I am willing to pay fees for this request

Thank youffor your consideration of this request.

Sincerely.

Robert S Beck r

321 W St Charles Rd

Villa Park IL 60181

630-279-6815


